IRS Targets And Harasses Pro-Life Groups.
Several pro-life groups recently testified under oath to The House Ways & Means Committee on how they were blatantly discriminated against by the IRS.
Some pro-life groups were grilled about "the content of their prayers" and required to give "full details" of such prayers. In one case, the IRS agent told the group to send a letter to the IRS with the entire board’s signatures stating that, under perjury of the law, they do not picket/protest or organize groups outside of Planned Parenthood. Once the IRS received this letter, their application would be approved.
That’s right – the IRS demanded this pro-life organization promise to refrain from praying or protesting Planned Parenthood (the nation’s largest abortion provider) before they could receive their tax exempt status.
In another case the IRS withheld 501(c)(3) approval from an organization called Christian Voices for Life because of concerns about their connections to other pro-life groups.
Not only is the IRS engaging in blatant partisanship, they are also creating a de facto firewall against pro-life (and other Christian organizations) by making the process of applying for a 501(c)(3) so complicated and arduous that many groups cannot afford the time or the money to navigate the maze of procedure.
This flagrant abuse of power and intimidation should concern every American, regardless of their politics. If the IRS is allowed to get away with such blatant bigotry, what’s to stop them from wielding their considerable power against any American or group an administration disagrees with in the future?
And let us not forget: these are the people who will be in charge of your healthcare approval in the very near future.
	


	
	
	
	
	


